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To whom it may concern,

Medical Freedom is essential in this country! I believe HB 3063 unacceptably infringes on the
rights of parents to make informed medical decisions for their children. Additionally-this bill only
targets children. Denying children of an education does not increase vaccination rates or make us
safer.  

Please vote NO on HB 3063.
Sincerely,
Sarah Rucker
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